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On 6 Oct 2020, at 11:43,  wrote:

Dear  – I trust this finds you in good health.

As you may be aware, the Minister for the Environment favours a full transparent review into the above 
matter, with a public hearing likely.

This is just a courtesy note to let you know that today, I have written to our shortlist of Planning Inspectors 
to seek expressions of interest to carry out the review.  We will need, in the near future, to pas he ASAP 
Ltd Special Aeronautical Report to the Inspector and to publish it on our website.  Do you (or ) have 
any objections to that?  We will of course comply with GDPR in doing so.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Director | Development Control

Direct +44 (0)1534 

Infrastructure, Housing and Environment | Development Control
Philip le Feuvre House | La Motte Street | St. Helier | Jersey | JE4 8PE
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Care  : If you have received this email and it was not intended for you, please reply to the sender, and then delete it.   Please treat our information in confidence.  This 
communication may contain legal advice which is confidential and/or privileged.  It  should not be forwarded or copied to anyone else without the prior permission of 
the sender.

Contract : This email does not form any binding agreement unless it is supported by an official States of Jersey purchase order form.

Content : All States information systems may be monitored to ensure that they are operating correctly.   Furthermore, the content of emails and other data on these 
systems may be examined, in exceptional circumstances, for the purpose of investigating or detecting any unauthorised use. This email has been scanned for viruses 
by the States of Jersey email gateway.

Confidentiality and Privacy : The confidentiality of this e-mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed. As a public authority, the States of Jersey is subject to the 
provisions of the Freedom of Information (Jersey) Law 2011. Under this Law we may be required to disclose information we hold, including the contents of this 
email and any response to it,  unless the information is protected from disclosure by an exemption under the Law or any other enactment, including the Data Protection 
(Jersey) Law 2018. We collect and process personal information about you under the Data Protection (Jersey) Law 2018. For more information on how we use your 
data please go to our privacy statement pages on www.gov.je.

https://survey.gov.je/s/GHE-R-DBC-E/
http://www.gov.je/
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